
WAC 132I-140-110  Right to deny use of facilities.  (1) The 
trustees authorize the college to rent facilities to individuals or 
groups either affiliated or unaffiliated with the college. Procedures 
related to the rental of college facilities, including pricing and in-
surance requirements, are available in the conference services office.

(2) The trustees reserve the right to deny facility use to non-
college individuals or groups whose activities are inconsistent with 
the open and public nature of Highline College or where such use would 
conflict with the purpose of local state and federal laws.

(3) If at any time actual use of college facilities by the indi-
vidual or group constitutes an unreasonable disruption of the normal 
operation of the college, such use shall immediately terminate, all 
persons engaged in such use shall immediately vacate the premises, and 
leave the college property upon command of the appropriate college of-
ficial.

(4) Use of college facilities shall be conditioned upon compli-
ance with all college rules and regulations. The college reserves the 
right to deny use of college facilities to any individual or group who 
violates or has a history of violating college rules and regulations.
[Statutory Authority: Chapter 34.05 RCW et seq. and RCW 28B.50140 
[28B.50.140] (10) and (13). WSR 14-21-063, § 132I-140-110, filed 
10/9/14, effective 11/9/14. Statutory Authority: RCW 28B.50.140. WSR 
12-16-111, § 132I-140-110, filed 8/1/12, effective 9/1/12. Statutory 
Authority: Chapter 34.05 RCW et seq., RCW 28B.50.100 and 28B.50.140. 
WSR 92-15-115, § 132I-140-110, filed 7/21/92, effective 8/21/92.]
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